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November 27, 2007 A-7

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

475 Allendale Rd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
030%¢ (76

Re: Dade Behring Inc. ownership change to Siemens Medical Solutions Diagnostics
License No. 07-30325-01

Dear Madam/Sir:

Effective November 6, 2007, Dade Behring Inc. has been purchased by a subsidiary of Siemens
AG, Siemens Medical Solutions Diagnostics. As a result of this transaction, we request that
License #07-30325-01 for the facility located in Glasgow, DE, be transferred to Siemens Medical
Solutions Diagnostics. The Dade Behring Inc. legal entity will remain in place until December 31,

2007, at which time the transfer of the license should occur.
The sale includes:

» machinery and equipment
* permits, contracts and records
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Management responsible for activities at the Glasgow facility, the Radiation Safety Officer, - &
Committee Chairperson, and Radiation Safety Committee membership will remain unchanged. =& =
Additionally, there are no planned changes in facilities, procedures, uses, or storage of licensed &
material. w

Surveillance items and records including quarterly surveys and audits by the Radiation Safety
Office, survey meter calibrations, sealed source leak tests and physical inventories, and licensed
material inventories are current. A review of materials users laboratory wipe test records, and

surveys conducted by the Radiation Safety Office indicates no evidence of radioactive
contamination.

As the new owner Siemens Medical Solutions Diagnostics agrees to abide by all constraints,
conditions, requirements, representations, and commitments identified in the existing license.

The Decontamination and Decommissioning Funding Plan has been updated to reflect the change
13 74)['1, of ownership only, and is attached for your review. An updated surety bond and Standby Trust
’ Agreement are in preparation, and will be forwarded upon completion.

All correspondence from your agency should continue to be sent to the site address listed on the
license.
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If you have any questions, please contact me at 302-631-7531, or the Roger Jamieson (Radjiation
Safety Officer) at 302-631-7161.

Sincerely,

c s

C. T. Hodges
Vice President Chemistry/Immunochemistry
Assay Development



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated

///7/7 /'7*0"‘7 , and to inform you that the initial processing which
includes an administrative review has been performed.
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There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number _ /#/3 r:{e)
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number.
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260.

NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely,
(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader



